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October 27, 2021

Mr. Cesar P. Odi
OIC - Licenses, Patents and Deed Division
1515 L & S Building, Roxas, Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

Sir,

Greetings!

This letter is regarding the free patent application of Patrica Carceler, Ignacio B. Mampay, Domingo Carceler and Teodoro De
Pablo.

It can be recalled that in 2015, the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) issued an order banning the
titling of alienable and disposable agricultural lands of the public domain. Prior to the issuance of the said order, the above
mentioned individuals applied for the issuance of free patent on the lands they respectively claim. 

In light of the recent issuance of the DENR order lifting of the above mentioned titling ban in Roxas, Palawan, the
undersigned respectfully inquires as to the status of the afore-stated free patent applications.

We already filed to the CENRO - Roxas, and they informed us that it was already submitted to the DENR regional office.
We would like to follow up the status of the afore-stated free patent applications, the tracking document number is E-2021-
39632.

We write on behalf of the office of Atty, Lara Mae Cacal the counsel of Ms Patricia Carceler, Mr.  Ignacio Mampay, Mr,
Domingo Carceler and Teodorica De Pablo. 

Atty. Lara Mae Cacal emailed DENR region 4B, she also tried calling the stated number in your official website for the
status but there was no response. 

Thank you and stay safe!

Respectfully,

Angel Cacal
RBCB Law 


